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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL SUBMITTING

A CANDIDACY FOR THE WORKING GROUP TO EXAMINE THE NATIONAL REPORTS ENVISAGED IN THE ADDITIONAL PROTOCOL TO THE AMERICAN CONVENTION ON HUMAN RIGHTS IN THE AREA OF ECONOMIC, SOCIAL AND CULTURAL RIGHTS,
“PROTOCOL OF SAN SALVADOR”

Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the 

Organization of American States
No. 480


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to submit the candidacy of Professor Flávia Piovesan to serve on the Working Group to examine the national reports envisaged in the Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the Area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, “Protocol of San Salvador.”
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Professor Piovesan has long been involved in research and advocacy in the human rights area and has acquired considerable familiarity with issues related to the Protocol of San Salvador.  Her international experience is also noteworthy as she has worked in various universities and international organizations.  Her curriculum vitae will be transmitted in the near future.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., October 16, 2008
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